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GREEN BAY - The  Boys & Girls Club and YMCA need your help to make the Festival  Foods
Turkey Trot a fun and healthy Thanksgiving Day family event. Each  year, on the Wednesday
before Thanksgiving  and on the day of Thanksgiving, volunteers are needed to help with 
handing out race bibs, registering runners/walkers, monitoring course  intersections, greeting
participants, and more.

  

Volunteers  are needed on Thanksgiving Eve (Wednesday afternoon) and Thanksgiving  Day
(Thursday morning).

  

To learn about available volunteer opportunities  and sign up for a  shift, please visit: 
http://www.festivalfoodsturkeytrot.com/volunteer-greenbay

  

 1 / 1

http://www.festivalfoodsturkeytrot.com/volunteer-greenbay

